COVID-19 UPDATE

8-26-2020

Dear Residents and Family Members:

We were notified today, Wednesday, 8/26 that an asymptomatic staff member has tested presumptive positive for COVID-19. (A presumptive positive test result means the individual has tested positive for the virus at a local or state level, but it has not yet been confirmed by the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention.). In accordance with NYS DOH guidelines, the employee was made aware and was instructed to quarantine at home for 14 days. The NYS DOH has also been notified, and the facility will be conducting contact tracing to identify any staff or residents who might have been exposed to the HCP during the incubation period.

Updates on resident and staff testing results are posted on this website as they become available.

Patricia Ludington, RN Administrator